Cambridge Certificates 2018

After preparation classes in spring and summer 2018,
around 40 of our pupils passed this year’s University
of Cambridge English Examinations in May and June
2018.

25 pupils went for the FCE (First Certificate of English, Level B2 of the CEFR).
15 pupils tackled the CAE (Certificate of Advanced English, Level C1 of the CEFR) - 5 of whom had
their C2 level certified.

We are, once again, particularly proud of the fact that the largest group of candidates to have passed
the examinations countywide is from our school!

So let’s keep up the good work!
Congratulations to all of you!

This year our Cambridge candidates were handed their certificates by Saarland State Secretary
ROLAND THEIS who visited our school on 26th September 2018, the European Day of Languages.
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